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All pupils are expected to wear school uniform. The staff and governors believe it gives the 
school an identity and encourages the children to take pride in both their appearance and 
their school.  
 
The school sweatshirt colour is RED. 
 
Sweatshirts, polo shirts and P.E bags with an embroidered windmill logo are available for 
purchase from: Uniform Direct or Tesco.  
 
We encourage the wearing of the school badges for the children’s safety as it makes them 
more identifiable.  
 
Children should wear: 

• Shirts, blouses or polo shirts in white  
• Sweatshirts, jumpers or cardigans in red 
• Long or short trousers in grey or black 
• Knee length skirts, pinafore dresses in grey or black 
• Knee length dresses in red check 
• Tights and socks must be in plain white, black, grey or red (no footless tights, socks, 

above the knee or leggings) 
 
Shoes: 

• Black shoes or plain black trainers (no other colours, logos or wheels)  
• All shoes must have a low heel 
• Laces should be plain black 

 
Children are expected to wear school uniform unless there is a justified reason why they 
may not. If your child cannot temporarily wear uniform, please send in a letter stating the 
reason why.  
 
Any items of jewellery, apart from watches, are not allowed. Due to health and safety, 
children are not allowed to wear earrings. Those children with recently pierced ears that 
need to leave earrings in permanently for several weeks should bring a letter addressed to 
Miss Chadwick. The requested permission to do so should cover the initial period only.  
 
In the interest of health and safety, it is requested that children tie their hair back, when 
possible. Plain bands should be worn without any attachments, bows etc. Also, extreme 
haircuts are discouraged.  
 
P.E Uniform  

• Plain white t-shirt 
• Plain blue or black shorts 
• Trainers (plain white or black) or plimsolls  



• In the colder months it is important that the children are dresses appropriately for 
outdoor P.E. They can wear black or blue tracksuit pants/trousers and a plain 
jumper. No hoodies, cardigans or emblems.  

 
Please label all school uniform with your child’s name.  
 
Our moto is ‘Believe & Achieve’. Wearing school uniform reinforces that ethos and allows 
your child to be an integral part of our nurturing and caring community.  
 

 
 


